
GOOD NEWS FOR FARMERS GOOD NEWS FOR FARMERS 

Government of Sindh is taking tremendous efforts for the 
betterment and enhancement of Agriculture productivity with 
the financial assistance of World Bank, through Sindh Irrigated 
Agriculture Productivity Enhancement Project (SIAPEP). 
Further to facilitate Farmers, Sindh Irrigated Agriculture 
Productivity Enhancement Project (SIAPEP), Govt. of Sindh 
has signed a Letter of Intent (LOI) with National Bank of 
Pakistan to promote High Efficiency Irrigation System/ Drip 
Irrigation System for efficient use of water  and increase crop 
production. 
In this regard, interested and eligible farmers who want to adopt 
modern  technologies  and install Drip Irrigation System at their 
Agriculture Land will be provided financial assistance on easy  
terms.
For further information, farmers are requested to contact 
(SIAPEP) District or Project Office.
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